From: mrianne jacobs-|im

Sent: 10 January 2024 16:18

To: Brendan Versluys; Planning

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning
Subject: 2023/3999/P - 6-7 Percy St: No comment

2023/3999/P - 6-7 Percy St: No comment

Hello Brendan,

The BCAAC examined this Retrospective application for change of use. We noted that the neighbouring
Resident Association had worries about things like noise but the BCAAC concluded that this change from
hairdressers to private members club would not be of detriment to the Conservation Area.

Kind regards,
Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC



